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November 5, 2014 
 

MENOMINEE-HARD ROCK KENOSHA CASINO PROJECT TEAM OFFER CONGRATULATIONS TO  
GOVERNOR WALKER FOLLOWING HIS HISTORIC REELECTION WIN 

 
The Menominee and Hard Rock Project team offer heartfelt congratulations to Governor Scott Walker for his historic 
win last night. Three statewide campaign victories in four years deserves special recognition.  
 
We look forward to continuing to work with the Governor as he continues his deliberative process on the future of the 
proposed Menominee-Hard Rock Hotel & Casino in Kenosha.  
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